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[IUST-SEC/FEMM-COMMITTEE D (2025) 27207] 
 

 

To: Presidents of National Parliaments of the European Union 
 

 

 

 

Subject:  European Gender Equality Week in the European Parliament, 3-9 

November 2025 

 

 

 

Dear President, 

 

 

Following the success of the previous editions of the European Gender Equality Week 

organised by the European Parliament, I would like to invite the National Parliaments of the 

EU to join the European Parliament in this important initiative and to contribute to increasing 

the visibility of gender equality in the European Union. 

 

In 2020, the European Parliament decided to hold for the first time European Gender Equality 

Week in October of that year. This initiative was a big success and it is now a standing annual 

event of the European Parliament.  

 

Through the years, the European Gender Equality Week became an all-inclusive Parliament’s 

initiative with a big number of external stakeholders also joining in. Two years ago, the 

invitation to join the European Gender Equality Week was extended to the National 

Parliaments of the EU and we are grateful to those Parliaments, that have joined the initiative. 

Also for this edition the European Parliament invites all the National Parliaments to organise 

hearings, conferences, seminars, publications, presswork or any other action addressing gender 

equality issues.  

 

The European Gender Equality Week this year will take place in the first week of November: 

3-9 November 2025. 
 

Progress in the area of gender equality and women’s rights continues to be registered thanks to 

our joint efforts. During last parliamentary term, the EU acceded to the Istanbul Convention 

and a number of important legislation was adopted, such as Women on Boards Directive, 

Directive on Combatting Violence Against Women or Pay Transparency Directive, to name a 

few. Nevertheless, our joint efforts need to continue. 
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Therefore, I kindly ask for your support for the European Gender Equality Week and hope that 

you can join us as a partner of the 2025 edition.  

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 

 

Antonella Sberna  

Vice-President of the Parliament responsible for the Gender Equality Week  

 

 

 

CC:  Esteban GONZÁLEZ PONS, Vice-President for Relations with National Parliaments 

 Katarina BARLEY, Vice-President for Relations with National Parliaments 

 Lina GÁLVEZ, Chair of the Committee on Women’s Rights and Gender Equality 


